
 
Hello, The Munster Babe Ruth 40 & over league was a success this past year. We had great community 
involvement and would like to run this league again in 2025. 
 
MBR is requesting permission to have the league again this year. 
 
If the parks department allows it please let me know if any there are any additional steps we need to 
take besides the insurance coverage naming the town of munster as insured. 
 
Thank you 
 
Scott Urbaniak 
Munster Babe Ruth  
President 
773-418-5100 
 


